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David Pryzbylski of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article
published by SHRM.org, the Society for Human Resources, about a
December 2017 National Labor Relations Board (NLRB) decision
affecting group health benefits provided by unionized employers. The
article, “NLRB Makes Change Easier for Unionized Employers,” was
published on Jan. 2. David also was quoted in an article on Jan. 4
published by SHRM entitled “More Obama NLRB Decisions May Be
Ditched.”
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